
 
From: Jim Turner [mailto:turner@kmc.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 26 February 2015 6:44 PM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Subject: Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-2019 -SSROC submission support 

 
Hello Mr Anderson 
 
As a member Council of the Street Lighting Improvement Program managed by SSROC, we wish 
advise that we support the submission to the pricing review submitted by SSROC on our behalf. 
 
If you require further information, please contact myself, contacts below, or Mr Graham Mawer on 02 

8966 9444 and gmawer@nextenergy.com.au. 
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Jim Turner | Team Leader, Design & Projects | Ku-ring-gai Council 
P: 9424 0954 | M: 0419 236 604 | F: 9424 0001 
E: turner@kmc.nsw.gov.au | www.kmc.nsw.gov.au 
Ku-ring-gai: Sydney’s green heart 

 

 
 

 
 

================================================================== 

CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION 

The information in this email is confidential. It is intended solely for the person to whom 
it is addressed. 

IF YOU RECEIVE THIS EMAIL BY MISTAKE 

1. Please let us know by return email. 

2. Delete the email and destroy any printed copy. 

3. You must not disclose or use in any way the information in the email. 

Unless you receive a hard copy of the information contained in this email signed by an 

authorised officer, any opinion expressed in this email is that of the author only and 

does not represent the official view of Ku-ring-gai Council. 

================================================================== 
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